NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN STEERING GROUP
MINUTES of meeting held on Tuesday May 10, 2016 at the Youth Centre

Present :    Stephen Hardy, Judy Rogers, Lesley Smith,  Martin Bates, Sheila Brazier,  Karen Ripley, Sean O'Hara, Peter Davies, Nick Greenfield

1.  Apologies:   Tamara Strapp, Jeremy Knott, Sue Prochak, Ruth Hardy
2.  Declarations of interest:
  None.
3.  Minutes of previous meeting:  Approved.

4.  Matters arising:  None from the actual meeting, although Stephen mentioned that he and Donna had been in touch with Norman Kwan with regard to the need for a SEA (Strategic Environmental Assessment), and if we need it, what the scope will be.  They are still waiting to hear back from him.  The SEA relates to the impact that any development will have on the environment, not necessarily any specific development.
Revised timetable: we are hoping to have the Plan ready for the first round of consultation on July 4.  This seems rather doubtful at the moment. 
5.  Draft policies:   Each policy was discussed, with the respective team leaders noting comments.
Peter will add Lesley to the Environment group.
Martin asked for clarification of the division of labour between members of the Steering Group and the consultants.  Stephen explained that it is for us to “put the flesh on the bones” of documents produced by Donna, and invited everybody to have a look at a Neighbourhood Plan which has been approved and which has gone through all the processes.  This will give people an idea of how it will look in the end.  He recommended Headcorn, or Hawkhurst who are at the Reg.15 statement stage.
Green spaces:  Martin will contact the Environment Group and any others interested with regard to the further work needed on identifying potential green spaces.
Judith asked if we should have something about architecture somewhere in the policy documents, as it is not clear whether this area is covered by the ordinary planning policies.  Stephen will add something to the housing policy in this connection.
The team leaders will bring everything together and circulate the draft policies again.  Stephen will then collate and forward them to Donna, ideally by the weekend of May 16.
A.O.B.   Karen brought to our attention that she is collating the evidence base documents which will be required when we submit the application to Rother.  This is a large task and at some time the Steering Group will have to read and approve them in their final form.
It was noted that Sue's absence from the meeting was because she was elsewhere receiving an award for the Youth Voice project.  Sue was congratulated on this achievement in her absence.
Date of next meeting:  Tuesday, June 14 at 7.30 in the Youth Centre.
The meeting closed at 9.50 p.m.
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